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The purpose of this memo is to educate all employees regarding a company wide obligation we have concerning improper software duplication as it relates to the Federal Copyright Act.  As we follow the guidelines listed below we protect the company and each employee from any violations of this act.

Simply put, the Federal Copyright Act does not allow duplication of licensed software except for backup and archival purposes.

In other words, if you purchase software and load it on your computer hard drive, you may not load that particular software on any other computer.  An exception to this would be if the software license uses the term “like a book”.  This term gives you permission to load it on both your laptop and desktop, since you can’t use both of them at the same time, just like you can’t read two books at the same time.  However, if you allow someone to use your laptop at the same time you are using your desktop then this flexibility does not apply.  Each software license will need to be reviewed carefully by the user to ensure they are in compliance.

All employees who purchase software are responsible for ensuring that it is registered with the software publisher.  The original diskettes need to be kept in a safe and secure location.  It is the owner’s responsibility to ensure they do not violate the software license agreement.

The software publishers association along with the federal government carries a “big stick”.  If a person violates this act by making illegal copies they could receive a large fine.  The fine could be calculated in the following manner.


Cost of software  X   # of days on PC  X   # of times used  =  total fine

$295   X   90 days   X   45 times used  =  $1,194,750
In others words, in a worse cause scenario we could receive a fine of $1,194,750.  I am sure we all agree paying a few extra dollars up front to buy the software rather than risking the potential of a big fine is a good investment.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.  I will be happy to provide any further clarification.  

